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Congratulations to the following children who have been awarded  

Celebration Certificates during Friday worship over the past two weeks. 

 

 Reception 

 Millie Nate  Benjamin  Elizabeth  Sophie George Leah  

      Megan Jacob Billy 

 Years 1 and 2 

 Oliver Tobias Mia  Kyle  Isabelle  Lewis Harrison 

 Adi  Anya  Lyndon Sullivan Jacob  Isabelle Chloe  

 Macey Tommy Grace Aditya  Charlotte  Noah Dylan

 Jenna Finn  Louie Jackson  Jessica Will 

  

 Year 3 

 Bella  Katie Isla  Isabel Isabelle  Pippa  

  

 Year 4 

 Kaci  Leighton Tom  Charlie  

 

 Laches Wood Winning Watch  - Team H  

 Above and Beyond —    Lucas   Olivia Amber Holly  Will   Arabella 

                         Harley Bailey      Isabelle    Bobby   Daisy  



                      Lunchtime Awards   

                      Harry Layla Edie  Dominic                         

      Aiden Pippa 

Exploring Christianity 

          This week all children have taken part in workshops                                        

where we have been learning about 'The Bible'. Children have been                              

listening, and interacting with stories of heroes, people of faith                                 

and events from this famous book on which our faith is based. 

The story of God's interaction with mankind includes the core concepts of The Law, 

History, Prophets, People of God, Incarnation, Gospel (Good News),                           

Salvation and the Kingdom of God. 

We have built a bookcase of 'books' and a timeline of events. If you would like to look, 

these are displayed in the hall where we gather as a school                                            

for collective worship. 

Parents Evening and Parents Information Evening 

It was lovely to see so many parents at parents evening this week. 

We hope you found our parent information sessions helpful.                     

Future sessions will follow later in the year. 

                                                                                      

 

A big thank you to all those                 

who supported our book fair.   

We raised an amazing £390.05 in commission which will enable us to 

purchase books for our school library for all to enjoy. 
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Vacancies 

We have a vacancy for a lunchtime supervisor.  If you are interested please follow the link: 

https://webrecruitment.stoke.gov.uk/wrl/pages/vacancy.jsf?search=3 

 

Chartwells have a vacancy for a catering assistant in our kitchen.                                       

10 hours per week, term time only. 

For more details or to apply please contact them directly: 

judith.rowe@compass-group.co.uk 

07800880948 

 

 

Coronavirus 

We receive daily updates from the Department for Education regarding  

the COVID-19 Coronavirus. 

We are following their advice and this includes reminding everyone to                  

wash their hands regularly. 

Please look out for the information that we send out via text and email. 

  House Points 

 

 

STEM Club 

The Year 1-2 STEM Club met 

for the first time this week 

and completed their challenge 

to build the tallest tower with 

our MTa STEM kits              

from the cadets.  



World Book Week 

We have had a fantastic book week in school.  The children all looked  

wonderful dressed up as literacy characters to launch the week on     

Monday.  During the week we have had parents and grandparents in to 

read stories, different year groups reading together and our very popular 

book swap. 

We have a number of future reading events planned so look out for infor-

mation on these. 

Thank you to all parents who supported the week. 



 

 

Dates for this Half Term 

 

Wednesday 11th March—Reception trip to the Wolseley Centre 

Thursday 12th March—Year 3 to Church 

Friday 13th March—PTA Spring Ball 6.30-8.00pm 

Friday 20th March—Dress Down Day (donations of chocolate) 

Monday 30th March—Year 4 trip to Chester Zoo 

Wednesday 1st April—Easter Services KS2 1.30pm KS1 2.45pm 

Thursday 2nd April—Easter Bingo 6.00pm-8.00pm 

Friday 3rd April—School Closes for Easter Holidays at 3.30pm 

Monday 6th April to Friday 17th April—School Closed 

Monday 20th April—School Opens 
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